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April 6, 2020 

 

Cameron Mang 

SEMA Construction, Inc. 

7353 S Eagle St 

Centennial, CO 80112 

 

Re: Diehl Borrow Pit, Permit No. M-2018-054, Technical Revision No. 1 (TR-01), Preliminary 

Adequacy Review 

 

Mr. Mang: 

 

On March 30, 2020, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your 

Technical Revision application (TR-01) for the Diehl Borrow Pit, Permit No. M-2018-054, 

addressing the following: 

 

Revise mining plan and reclamation plan maps to include new access road constructed off I-25 

frontage road to enter northern portion of site. 

 

After reviewing the materials submitted, the Division has identified the following adequacy items 

that must be addressed before an approval of TR-01 can be issued: 

 

1) On both the revised mining plan map and reclamation plan map, please include the following 

requirements of Rule 6.2.1(2): 

 

a. Must be prepared and signed by a registered land surveyor, professional engineer, or 

other qualified person. 

 

b. Give date prepared (revised). 

 

c. Include a map scale. (The acceptable range of map scales shall not be larger than 1 

inch = 50 feet nor smaller than 1 inch = 660 feet.) 

 

d. Include a north arrow. 

 

2) The revised reclamation plan map shows the two site access roads will be reclaimed. The 

current financial warranty held for the site includes costs for retopsoiling and revegetating the 

entire affected lands (26.95 acres), which would include the areas disturbed by the two access 

roads. Please clarify whether the reclamation plan for the access roads will involve any 

additional tasks (e.g., gravel removal, gate removal).  
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3) If any additional reclamation tasks will be required for the access roads, please include an 

updated bond estimate that includes costs for completing these tasks. If no additional 

reclamation tasks will be required, please state as such, and the currently held financial 

warranty will be considered adequate at this time. 

 

This completes the Division’s adequacy review of the materials submitted for TR-01. The decision date 

for TR-01 is currently set for April 29, 2020.  If additional time is needed to address the adequacy items, 

an extension request must be received by our office prior to the decision date. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at 

amy.eschberger@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amy Eschberger 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

CC: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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